令和 6 年 4 月入学者の保護者の皆様へ Dear guardians of April 2024 enrollees

東京大学大学院経済学研究科

研究科長

Dean at Graduate School of Economics, the University of Tokyo

保護者の連絡先メールアドレスのご登録について(依頼) (Request) Registration of email address of the guardian

この度は、ご入学おめでとうございます。

本研究科には、在籍されているお子様に関することで保護者の方からご相談いただくことができる窓口があり、相談窓口のご案内や活動報告等をメールにてご連絡させていただきますので、以下より保護者の連絡先メールアドレスをご登録いただけますようご協力をお願いいたします。

Congratulations on your child's admission to the Graduate School of Economics, UTokyo. The Graduate School has a window where parents can consult about enrolled children with. We would like to send you information such as consultation desks and its activity reports by emails. For that purpose, you are kindly asked to register your email address by accessing the Forms address given in below.

<保護者の連絡先メールアドレスご登録方法/How to register>

以下の Forms にアクセスしていただき、メールアドレスをご登録下さい。

Please access the following and register your e-mail address.

Forms URL:

https://forms.office.com/r/tcEksMw87D



【注意事項】Note

- ・学生の学籍番号(29より始まる8桁の番号)を入力いただく必要がありますので、 事前にお子様にご確認下さい。
- ・添付資料等(PDF等)を送付させていただくことがございますので、受け取ることが可能なメールアドレスをご登録下さい。
- ・学生1人につき、登録できる保護者のメールアドレスは1つまでとなります。

・保護者あてメールは、主に日本語での配信となります。恐れ入りますが、翻訳ソフト 等をご利用くだされば幸いです。

• You will need to enter the student's ID number (8-digit number starting from 29), so please check with your child in advance.

• We may send you attached materials (PDF, etc.), so please register an email address which can receive such materials.

• Only one email address of the guardian for each student can be registered.

• Information will be provided mainly in Japanese. You are kindly asked to translate them by yourself using translation software or so.

保護者の連絡先メールアドレスを変更・修正される場合は、お手数ですが、お子様を通じて、 大学院担当までお知らせ下さい。

Please contact the Graduate Office through your child when you need to change the registered email address.

個人情報につきましては、関連法令・規則を遵守するとともに、適正な管理・利用に務めます。なお、保護者より、学生の個人情報に関してお問い合わせいただいても原則、回答できませんので、ご了承をお願いいたします。

We will comply with relevant laws and regulations to manage and use personal information appropriately. Please note that the Office will not be able to respond to inquiries regarding students' personal information asked to release by guardians.

<本件に関するお問い合わせ先> 東京大学大学院経済学研究科 教務チーム大学院担当

TEL : 03 - 5841 - 5555

Email: daigakuin.e@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp